
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

June 15, 2020 5:33 pm     

Good evening from Luther Manor.  The safety of our residents and staff remain our top 
priority and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff 
and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents.  There are no new COVID-
19 cases to report and all visitor restrictions remain in place. 
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff 
during this extremely challenging time.  Three months in and we know this is growing 
thin on everyone, so please let's stay together and keep our faith in the Lord to help us 
see this through, no matter how long it goes! 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
 

● Thank you to Emily from Hartford, CT for the sweet homemade card and well 
wishes for our residents in need.  

● Thank you Olivia from Oak Creek, for the sweet card and pictures for us to 
share with our residents!   

● Sometimes it’s the simple things that we take for granted that make 
someone else day!  Please do not underestimate the smallest gesture that 
may make the biggest impact on someone else! 

 

Campus Update 
● A couple of our readers pointed out that the CDC issued guidelines for safe 

visits. That is true.  They issued their guidance so organizations like Luther 
Manor can prepare for the time when it comes.  However, the decision to reopen 
is made by state and local departments of health based on the specific conditions 
present in their areas. Think about the areas in our country that are now 
experiencing a spike in cases.  The CDC will not issue a blanket reopening 
directive.  While the occurrence of cases in the Milwaukee area is slowing, there 
remains a phased reopening of business across the area based on continued 
progress.  High-risk operations like senior living communities continue to be in 
later phases with no date yet identified.   We are ready for multiple variations of 
visitor guidelines and will let you know as soon we get the word that it’s deemed 
prudent to move ahead. Part of our plan must include a method to revert back to 
restrictions at a moment’s notice if necessary.  In the meantime, we will continue 
to partner with you on the needs of your loved ones and personalize our 
services, cares and contacts to best meet the body, mind and soul needs of your 
loved ones. 
 

Campus Happenings 
● In keeping with our “bring the entertainment to our residents” theme since Covid-

19 started; last Friday afternoon we had the famous Polka Joel perform, while 



 

strolling around the Courtyards, Assisted Living.  It was pretty windy and a bit 
cool, so here are some great shots with residents peeking through the windows 
and a couple of Terrace Residents that made the walk over to not miss some 
good old oom-pah music! 
 

   
 

   
 

● Interested in hearing more from us? 

● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 

● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


